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Asian American Alliance of San Antonio
 · 

San Antonio - Chinese American Citizens Alliance and the Asian American Alliance of San Antonio
released a joint statement denouncing the hate crime committed at the Noodle Tree Restaurant. We
believe each and every American has the right to free speech without the fear of retribution.
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